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Oregon is already one of the most/highly taxed states in the country. More state RE 

tax upon the already very high county taxes will make it unbearable for most people 

to obtain or maintain a home in this state. Just more reason to leave this state, along 

with the non-thinking/caring govt. And then we have the KICKER because the people 

are already being overtaxed by this govt. Time to leave is in the forecast. 


